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REPORT OF THE HEAD OF IT SERVICES



TO THE CORPORATE SERVICES MEMBERS’ BRIEFING MEETING


ON 2 APRIL 2001


TITLE:
The use of Information Systems and Information & Communications technology


RECOMMENDATIONS: 
That the report be noted, the guidance adopted and the report be published on the Intranet.


EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:
In 1995, a team of officers was established to review the use of Information Systems and Information & Communications Technology. This Officer Working Group, considered the way forward for IT Services, taking into account the findings of a report prepared by the District Audit Service in 1995. The group produced a Policy Guidance Document. 

This report is an update of that document. It represents the strategy that the City Council will adopt between 2001 and 2005 in co-ordinating the approach to the use of Information Systems and Information & Communications Technology, to support Modernising Government, Best Value and the Government's targets for the electronic delivery of services.
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